
Town Board 

Town of Barre 

Public Hearing/2024 Budget 

 

 

November 8, 2023 

 

 

Present: Supervisor Sean Pogue 

   Councilman George McKenna 

   Councilman David Waters 

Councilman Kerri Richardson 

   Councilman Margaret Swan 

 

Others present: Maureen Beach, Town Clerk; Dale Brooks, Barre Highway 

Superintendent, Lee Preston, Bookkeeper, Iva McKenna, Richard Cox. 

  

 

 Supervisor Pogue called the public hearing to order at 6:08pm.  

 

 

 Supervisor Pogue read the legal notice that was submitted to the paper. 

 

 

 Supervisor Pogue discussed the reason for the meeting, to discuss the      

proposed budget for 2024. All board members discussed changes that were made 

from the tentative budget.  

 

 

 There was discussion on the salaries, Iva McKenna questioned increasing 

the salaries. 

 

Margaret Swan made a motion to close the Public Hearing, seconded by 

David Waters. Vote 5-0, passed.  

 

 

 Public Hearing was closed at 6:40pm. 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

   

 

 

 Maureen Beach  


